
 
  

 
 
  

  

 

From: Akshi Patel <apatel@commandnutritionals.com> 

S nt: Thursday, February 6, 2020 11:46 AM 

To: Jeffrey Moss <jeffmoss@mossnutrition.com> 

Cc: 'Scott Biedron' <sbiedron@commandnutritionals.com> 

Subj ct: RE: UL Certificate & FDA Inspection 

Importanc : High 

Good Morning Jeff, 

Please find attached our Certificate of Conformance from UL and Natural Products Association 

for compliance with FDA 21 CFR 111 – cGMPs for the Manufacturing, Packaging and Holding 

of Dietary Supplements. 

We had a visit from the FDA on Wednesday, April 4, 2018 which lasted for 3 days. And we did 

not receive any negative observations and NO 483’s! 

Also, the NJ State visited us in May 2018, and we did not receive any observation(s)! 

Thanks for your kind assistance. 

Akshi Patel 

QA & QC Manager / Material Management 

COMMAND Nutritionals, LLC – The Powder People ™ 

10 Washington Ave. Fairfield, NJ 07004 

973-227-8210 ext. 14 973-227-2742(fax) 

apatel@commandnutritionals.com 

website: www.commandnutritionals.com 
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